

WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

December 20, 2021

The Honorable Bernie Sanders United States Senate 332 Dirksen Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Fax: (202) 228-0776

Dear Senator Sanders:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Veterans Dental Care Eligibility Expansion and Enhancement Act" (S. 3017) that would expand the provision and availability of dental care furnished by the Department of Veterans Affairs.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veterans' issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely, Dans

JOHN R. DAVIS Director, Legislative Programs

JRD:tl:tw